From: Ann Kovich
To: Larson, Aidan

Subject: FW: Harvey Street sidewalks -- letter to BPW Chair Cullen

 Date:
 Friday, January 19, 2024 3:20:46 PM

 Attachments:
 BPW Cullen letter 1-17-2024.pdf

 Harvey Street petition 11-6-2023.pdf
 Harvey Street sidewalks letter 11-4-2019.pdf

 62AB9CE4A12A477F8A57F1982B006534.png

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hi, Aidan. Please forward this email from Rich Kedzior to TC members with the attachments; and please also save them in Legistar for the 10/11/23 TC meeting – item #8 on the Harvey Street Sidewalk Extension. This goes with the email response I sent you from Jim Wolfe.

Thanks, Ann

Ann E. Kovich (she/her/hers) 2605 Golden Gate Way Madison, WI 53713

Email: annelizabethkovich@gmail.com

Mobile: 608-886-2556

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: Rich Kedzior

Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 8:39 PM

To: annelizabethkovich@gmail.com

Subject: Fw: Harvey Street sidewalks -- letter to BPW Chair Cullen

From: Rich Kedzior < rkedz@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 4:21 PM

To: mikhailkcullen@gmail.com <mikhailkcullen@gmail.com>

Cc: Wolfe, James <JWolfe@cityofmadison.com>; Petykowski, Christopher <CPetykowski@cityofmadison.com>; Vidaver, Regina <district5@cityofmadison.com>; kliems@gmail.com <kliems@gmail.com>; anneelizabethkovich@gmail.com <anneelizabethkovich@gmail.com>; Jonathan Becker <benjonb@charter.net> **Subject:** Harvey Street sidewalks -- letter to BPW Chair Cullen

Mr. Cullen,

Please see the attached letter concerning the Board's consideration and approval of sidewalk on Harvey Street at the October 18, 2023 meeting.

Regards, Rich Kedzior